October 5, 2020

President’s Report

9/11 Spoke with Ron Stout regarding lawn mowing budget & cuts.

9/15 Village received Thank You from the Alcona County Chamber of Commerce for the contribution to
the July 4™ fireworks Display.

9/24 Meet with Rod Cordes re: Fire Department Budget.
9/25 Referred phone messages to: Linda, Mike Serafin, and Debbie Shaneour

9/25 Tank Photos to Phil Jordan. | spoke with Phil and the Veterans Committee will be taking care of the
reporting paperwork, related to the tank, that is required by TACOM.

9/30 Spoke with Bob Moran, auditor, and sent in request to the State of Ml to extend our audit, due to
COVID. We also discussed the new Fire Fund and the need for the Village to pass a motion to set it up.

Road Report

9/10 E-mailed signed paperwork to Huron Engr. 2021 Traverse Bay Rd. Project.
Also e-mailed paperwork to MDOT for e-signature submittal of Barlow Rd. Project paperwork.

Working with Jesse to arrange for streets to be remarked.
Traverse Bay Rd. from Second St. E. to Barlow Rd.

Lake ST. from Traverse Bay Rd — Village limit

E. Mail from Barlow Rd — Lake St.

Barlow Rd. from E Main N. to Village limit

E, Jordan from Lake St. to E. Main

Cost approx. $0.045 per ft.

If needed we will have any streets that were missed, marked next year when we have Traverse Bay Rd.
W. of Second Street re-surfaced.

Respectfully submitted,

Sheila



